| " I Gmall Kathy Mabry <kmabry625@gmail.com>

Re: ND legislative Bill SB 2331

Kathy Mabry <kmabry625@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 5 at 4:27 PM
To: Kathy Mabry <kmabry625@gmail.com>

On Wed, Feb 5, 2025 at 4:17 PM Kathy Mabry <kmabry625@gmail.com> wrote:
As a retired park ranger, having worked for the National Park Service and other federal agencies in my career, |
respectfully ask for your support of SB 2331 because the wild horses at Theodore Roosevelt National Park (TRNP) are
an extraordinary and integral part of the history of North Dakota, TRNP and this great nation. It is imperative that a
working "boots on the ground committee” with representatives from non government organizations be established to
partner with TRNP management to have a voice in all wild horses management decisions. Thank you for your
consideration.



